Re: Vice-chair Linthicum's question requesting additional information on Community Action Agencies in Oregon, Sybil Hebb of
Oregon Law Center provided the following links:

https://caporegon.org/who-we-are/the-community-action-network/
https://caporegon.org/capo_uploads/2020/08/CAPO_Matrix_4pg_4.pdf



